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Year 6 Residential Trip 2019 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We would like to thank those of you who attended the Osmington Bay meeting and we hope that many of your questions 
regarding the trip were answered.  We are pleased to have confirmed the booking with PGL at Osmington Bay for next 
year’s year 6 children for the week:  Monday 1st July – Friday 5th July 2019. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to take part in activities such as: Abseiling, Climbing, Fencing, Zip Wiring, Archery, 
Orienteering, Dragon-Boat racing and many other adventurous activities. Children taking part in the trip develop a number 
of important skills e.g. independence, self-motivation, communication, collaboration and taking personal responsibility.  
The food and accommodation are of a high standard and Osmington Bay offers top class activities with an impeccable 
level of safety. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £452 per child, inclusive of insurance. This covers the cost of: activities (£233), travel (£30) and 
meals and lodgings (£189).  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this multi-activity week, please complete the attached slip and return this to 
school with your non-returnable deposit of £57 by Friday 28th September 2018. In accordance with the school Charging 
policy, to ensure that the school can meet the financial commitment of this trip and to simplify the administration, please 
provide payment of the deposit plus five post-dated cheques payable to Kings Worthy Primary School, or a whole 
payment of £452. Alternatively, you may pay in monthly instalments between September and April –please see below, or 
via the Tucasi on-line system. However we do ask that your child’s trip is paid for in full by the end of April, as this is when 
we have to settle the final invoice. 
 
Please write the name of your child on the back of each cheque.  Cheques will not be presented until their due date. Full 
payment must be made to the school by Friday 26th April 2019 to enable us to pay PGL’s final invoice. Places will 
unfortunately have to be cancelled for pupils for whom full payment has not been received, and any money will be 
refunded minus the £57 deposit and interim payment of £61. Please also note that we are unable to secure any child a 
place on the trip if their deposit has not been paid. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns with regards to any aspect of this residential trip, including payment, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
You will receive more detailed information regarding the trip nearer the time. 

Payment Due Date Amount 

Deposit Friday 28th September 2018 £57.00 

Interim Friday 19th October 2018 £61.00 

1st Instalment Friday 23rd November 2018 £83.50 

2nd Instalment Friday 25th January 2019 £83.50 

3rd Instalment Friday 29th March 2019 £83.50 

Final Instalment Friday 26th April 2019 £83.50 

Total £452.00 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

If you would prefer to pay the initial deposit of £57 followed by 1 monthly instalment of £61 in October and then 5 
monthly instalments of £56, (November 2018 - March 2019) and one of £54 (April 2019) you may do so. Please provide 
post-dated cheques as this significantly reduces the amount of admin time and cost to the school. Alternatively, if you 
prefer to pay online using Scopay, please do so (either in full or in instalments using one of the two schemes above.) 
No further reminders will be sent and trips not paid for in full by April 26th risk losing their deposits and interim 
payments.  
 
 The attendance of children on the visit is viewed as an additional opportunity, and there is no requirement for children 
to take part. Supervision arrangements are in place in school for any children who do not go to Osmington Bay. If a child 
is excluded from school in year 6 for unsatisfactory behaviour, their place on the visit will be reconsidered and may be 
withdrawn. 
The children always have a fabulous time on our school residential and we are sure 2019 will be no exception! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Claire Robson                   Mr Sam Ewins 
 

 
Year 6 Residential Trip 2019 
Osmington Bay 
 
I would like my child _________________________________  to take part in the trip to Osmington Bay in July  
2019. 
I acknowledge receipt of the letter dated 18th July 2018 and enclose: 
 

 
o Payment in full of £452 

 

o Initial deposit of £57, plus 1 post-dated cheque of £61 and 4 post-dated cheques of £83.50 
 

o Initial deposit of £57 plus 1 post-dated cheque of £61 and 5 post-dated cheques of £56 and one of £54 
 

o I will pay online using Scopay, on the appropriate dates 
 
 

Signed ____________________________ Parent/Guardian 

 

Date ______________________ 

 


